From: Chair Durdans House TRA <durdanshousetra@msn.com>
Sent: 21 November 2017 12:48

To: Planning

Subject: Formal email complaint!

| have noticed there have been 2 recent “retrospective” planning applications made for

81 Kentish Town Road LONDON NW1 8NY

Application number: 2017/3840/A
Application type: Advertisement Consent

and

Application number: 2017/3585/P
Application type: Full Planning Permission

Given that these are both retrospective there is no option to comment otherwise.

| would ask that action is taken against this business to fine and remove these modifications that
are already in place as they make a mockery of the planning procedure and allow businesses to
forge ahead without proper permissions.

If you let this become a precedent there will be no looking back!

Sincerely

Craig Duncan
Chair - Durdans House TRA



